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This bill prohibits representatives of the state from entering a contract for legal services with a private 

attorney if the attorney fees paid by the state will exceed $100,000 or two percent of the settlement 

amount.  Contracts for attorney fees of greater than these amounts may be allowed, if the contract is 

submitted to the Legislative Advisory Commission for approval. 


